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Knowing Christ
Sermon Notes – Jan. 13, 2019

What are the ___________________ 
for my confidence? 

•	 Heritage?
•	 Church attendance? 
•	 Knowledge of Scripture?

Is there a need for _________________________? 

Am I _____________________ in the minors and 
minoring in the ________________________? 

The goal is to ____________________ Christ! 

The Bible in a Year

Daily Reading Schedule (Chronological Order)

   Monday 14  Job 38-39
   Tuesday 15  Job 40-42
  Wednesday 16  Genesis 12-15
   Thursday 17  Genesis 16-18

        Friday 18  Genesis 19-21
        Saturday 19  Genesis 22-24
        Sunday 20  Genesis 25-26

Our Shepherds
Ron Dowdy
636-1436 
Richard Keen 
306-4081 
Kevin Mayhew 
751-6292 
Joe Mohorn 
387-8644 
Rodney Pless 
871-7702 
Pano Poulos 
445-5696
Marlyn Shafer 
402-618-2596 
Gary Turner 
361-8115 
Harry Ware 
957-4919  
Keith Whitehead 
841-3667

     Good morning! 
Welcome to just our 
second Sunday morning 
assembly in 2019. We 
want to extend a special 
welcome to our guests 
– we are so glad that you 
are with us today and 
hope that you will be 
edified and encouraged 
by our time together in 
the presence of God.

     I’m excited about all 
that lies ahead in 2019. 
Here are just a few of 
the things that are just 
around the corner…

     Jesus First!  My entire 
preaching schedule for 
this year will focus on 
the person of Christ! 
Series are planned about 
the religion of Christ, 
the life of Christ, and 
the call of Christ. We’re 
starting things off with an 
introductory series entitled 
Christianity is Christ. 

     Welcoming Adam 
and Gabby.  Our new 
Hispanic minister, 

Adan Guerrero, starts 
this week! Adam and his 
wife Gabby will continue 
the very successful work 
that has been led for 
many years by Sabino and 
Cilvia Rodriguez.  Please 
give a warm welcome 
to the Guerrero family 
and thank the Rodriguez 
family for their many 
years of faithful service. 

     Auditorium renovation. 
Our elders recently 
announced a complete 
make-over for our 
church auditorium. 
Unless you are a big fan 
of the 70’s you probably 
agree that it’s over-due!  
Our aim is to provide a 
welcoming, comfortable 
environment for seekers 
and worshipers to gather. 

     Becoming a church for 
our community.  We’ll 
have several endeavors 
focused on serving our 
community and even 
partnering with our 
community is service. 

Look for a special 
Summer Series related 
to this in June and July. 

     Relationships Matter 
Seminar – Sept. 22-25 we 
will host a special seminar 
featuring Jerry and Lynn 
Jones. This seminar will be 
very beneficial not just for 
strengthening marriages 
but for building up all 
of our relationships. 

     Again, these are 
just some of the things 
planned for 2019. Take 
advantage of opportunities 
for growth, get involved 
in works of service, 
encourage others, and 
grow in your relationship 
with God this year! 

				  
			 
			 
	 -Keith Kilmer

Sunday,
January 13, 2019
Order of Worship

Welcome
Scripture Reading
Clay Kilmer

Screen
Jesus is Well and Alive Today
 
Screen
Lord Reign in Me
Call to Worship/ 
Prayer 
Keith Kilmer
Screen
I Give You My Heart
Screen
Listen to Our Hearts
Screen
Open the Eyes of my Heart 
Lord
Communion/Offering 
Blake Gadberry
Song During offering 
Open My Heart

Screen
My Hope is Built on Nothing 
Less
Scripture Reading
Joe Waugh

Sermon
‘Knowing Christ’

945
Kneel at the Cross

Announcements
Jimmy Allen

Screen
I Stand in Awe

Closing Prayer
Larry Couch

Our Staff
Shannon Bowman
Administrative Assistant
shannon@racoc.net

Tamzen Bryant
Administrative 
Support Assistant
tamzen@racoc.net

Denise Pless
Administrative Assistant/
Accounting Assistant
denise@racoc.net

REGULAR WEEKLY MINISTRIES 
Life Group - Sundays at different times 
Granddad’s Devo - Tuesdays at 10:00 am in Room R5 
Ladies Bible Class - Tuesdays at 10:00 am 
The Christian and Grief - New session on February 6th 
Single & Parenting Class - New Session February 10 9:15 am 
DC4K - February 10 at 4:00 pm 
DivorceCare -New Session February 10 at 4:00 pm 
Financial Peace - New Session Fall of 2019  
Celebrate Recovery - Thursdays at 6:30 pm (Meal at 6:00 pm) 

Tithe.ly Giving Option:
Go directly to RACOC’s quick 
link:  https://tithe.ly/give?c=77262

Looking Ahead
Many exciting things are on the horizon in 2019

For the Record
460- Sunday Morning 

210 Sunday Classes

65 -Sunday Evening

89-  Life Groups

135- Wednesday Evening

ELDER TO CONTACT 
Elder to contact in January with your prayer 
requests:   
Richard Keen 479-306-4081



Our

Prayer List

Continue to

Remember
Lucy Allen
Jim Cantrell
Beth Clem 
Harold Gooden
Faye Lowery
Lee Pense
Scott Phillips 
Speedy Williams
Linda Wray

Those

Battling Cancer
Mary Allen 
Helen Gillmore 
Charlean Howell 
Peggy Huckeba  
Freida Hughes 
Robert Kernes 
Mel Lowe 
Seth Mohorn 
Kennedy Simmons 
Al Simpson 
Salina Wilson

Those

Shut In
Letha Brandenburg
Jim Cantrell
Cecil Cook
Dee Dearman 
Cleo Drevs 
Don & Marie Edwards 
Hazel Fletcher 
Glenda Garrison 
Donna Gaston 
Dan Hash
Faye Lowery 
Don McClane 
James Price
Al Simpson
Roberta Simpson 

Family Time
Sunday 
	 9:30 am	 Bible Study  
	10:30 am 	Worship 
	 6:00 pm 	Worship

wednesday 
	 7:00 pm 	Bible Study

Names will be printed on 
this list for up to 4 weeks 
at a time unless further 
updates are received in the 
office. 

Family/Friends 

Scott and Amelia Foster, 
friends of Rachael Emerson 
Kaityln Guy, friend of Kim 
Kegley 
Joseph Ray Hinds (JR), great 
grandson of Bettty Hinds 
Rena Jones, sister of Flo 
Massengill 
Lisa Kuhl, daughter of 
Jim and Flo Massengill
Dustin Mayhew, son of 
Kevin and Kathy Mayhew
Elizabeth Powell, 
grandmother of Melissa 
Stewart 
Pam Thrower, daughter 
of Dorothy Sisemore

Opportunity to Serve

Nursery Attendants forJan.
Infant Nursery -Denise Pless, Kailee Burkett 
Toddler Nursery -Robyn Hook, Emma Roach

 Adult Education

Adult Bible Classes 
Sunday Morning Adult Classes:  Book of James
Wednesday Evening Auditorium Class: Lessons from Luke 
FUEL Session: “Servant  Leadership” taught by Ronnie Huckeba on 
January 9, 16, and 23. 
 WPW Sessions: Join us for the Wednesday evening “Women’s 
Power Walk”. We will cover topics of prayer through Bible study and 
discipleship throughout spiritual warfare.  
Tuesday Ladies’ Bible Study: Continuing study through the Bible 
with the Fulfillments of Christ in the Old Testament at 10:00 a.m.  
Potluck first Tuesday of every month.  
Tuesday Granddads’ Devo: 10:00 a.m. Open discussion, donuts, 
coffee.   

Good News!

NEW Baby Girl 
Congratulations to Kenny and Leann Bryant on the arrival 
of Felicity Grace. She was born January 7 at 12:33 am. She 
weighed 9lbs and 1oz and 22 1/4 inches long. The proud 
grandparents are Lester and Terri Wilkinson and great 
grandmother Pasty Wilkinson. 

Southern Christian Childrens Home

Items Needed
Items especially needed for the Southern Christian Children’s     
Home are Advil, chicken stock soup, cream of mushroom   
soup, pecans, shaving cream (men’s and women’s), Tylenol  
and Ziploc bags.  

New  
Invite a Friend Soon

New Session for Members 
Our Single & Parenting, DivorceCare for Kids, and DivorceCare 
ministries will begin a new 13 week session on February 10. Invite 
someone you know to come. These ministries are tremondous help 
for those hurting. S&P will meet at 9:15 am, DC4K will be at 4:00 
pm, and DC will be at 4:00 pm. E1B1.

Grief Class

New Session
There will be a new Grief class starting February 6. This is 
for ladies only. This will be an 8 week class. This will be on 
Wednesday nights from 6-7:30 P.M. If you have any questions 
you may contact Cheryl McCullough or Joyce Fitzgerald.

Mission of RAVE Children’s Ministry
The Mission for RACOC Children’s Ministry is to 
intentionally enable our families to be unified in 
developing our children spiritually through the following 
areas: learning Bible foundations and truths, building 
relationships with God, each other, and our church, 
fostering excitement and motivation for learning about 
the Bible, providing opportunities for leadership and 
serving, and feeling comfortable and safe in the learning 
environment. This mission statement was created by our 
Children’s Ministry Committee in an effort to build a 
common vision and direction on how to best serve our 
children.
Bible Class is Important - Make Plans to Join Us!
Listening, reading, and talking about our reading is where 
Bible study starts with our children. 
What is the first thing you do when you read a good book? 
That’s right, you tell someone about it! Book clubs are 
organized for that very reason. To participate in a book 
club you must read your book, meet with your club, and 
then talk about what you have read! Think about how 
important Bible class is to your Bible reading at home. The 
more you read and study, the more you look forward to 
meeting with your class and talking about the new ideas 
and thoughts that inspire you. 
IITim. 2:15 - Study to show thyself approved unto God, a 
workman who needeth not to be ashamed, rightly dividing 
the word of truth.
Sharing our excitement about studying the Bible is so 
powerful to our children.  Our mindset about Bible study is 
passed on to our children. Find time to talk about what you 
and your children are reading and studying about in Bible 
class! Let’s share the joy of learning with our children! See 
you in Bible class! 
Toddlers to Kindergarten
Week 1 - Jesus as a Baby- Born in a Stable
Week 2 - Shepherds Visit Jesus
Week 3 - Jesus as a boy, Wisemen Visit
Week 4 - Joseph and Mary Love Baby Jesus
Week 5 - Jesus, the boy - Lost at the Temple
Week 6 - Jesus, the man -Baptized by John the Baptist
Week 7 - Jesus Chooses His Disciples
Week 8 - Miracle - Jesus Heals a Crippled Man
Week 9 - Miracle - Jesus Feeds 5000
Week 10 - Miracle - Jesus Calms the Storm
Week 11 - Parable - The Lost Son
Week 12 - Parable - Wise and Foolish Builders
Week 13 - Zaccheus Sees Jesus
1st/2nd and 3rd/4th Grades
Week 1 - Genealogy of Jesus/Birth of John/Jesus 
Announced
Week 2 - John the Baptist is Born
Week 3 - Birth of Jesus
Week 4 - Purification of the Temple/Wisemen Visit
Week 5 - Jesus’ Youth
Week 6 - John the Baptist
Week 7 - Jesus Tempted/Disciples Chosen
Week 8 - 1st Miracle/Cleaning of the Temple
Week 9 - Nicodemus - John the Baptist in Prison
Week 10 -Captives in Babylon/Fiery Furnace 
Week 11 -Nebuchadnezzar’s Pride/Writing on the Wall
Week 12 - Lion’s Den
Week 13 - Daniel Celebration

Family 

Illness and Recovery 
Kennedy Simmons is in the hospital in TN. He has been 
diagnosed with lung cancer.

Event

Bunco 
2019 Bunco Kickoff
Did you know that there’s a group of ladies who get together each 
month for FUN and FELLOWSHIP while playing the game of Bunco? 
All ladies are invited to come and join! 
Our 2019 Bunco Kickoff will be at 6:30, Friday, January 18th in the old 
fellowship room. Come for dinner and see what it’s all about! All you 
need to bring is a $5 (or less) pair of socks (think fun, fuzzy, unique) for 
the gift exchange following the game. 
To RSVP or if you have questions, please contact Stacey Dominguez or 
Vanessa McBride. Hope to see you there!

 
Project

Worship Center Renevations
Financial Status
Worship Center Renovation Update
- This spring’s updates in the worship center will cost $625,000.
- We have $125,000 in our building fund for this.
- We are getting a loan for $500,000 about February 20 when 
construction starts.
- However, if we get more contributions for our building fund by 
February 20, we will be able to borrow less money.
- Please see if you can help financially by either a special check noted 

“Building Fund”, direct deposit, or Tithe.ly contribution.

- See an elder for more information

World Bible School
Jim Crain, director of the World Bible School 
program, will be here Jan. 20th to report on 
the work.Everyone is encouraged to attend.


